
Yankee Lanes Manchester will be hosting an elite bowling event on September 19 thru 21, 
2025. This event will attract some of the best professional bowlers in the world while raising  

money for the HIGH HOPES FOUNDATION. The HIGH HOPES FOUNDATION is a local NH 
charity that helps fulfill the dreams of chronically ill children and their families since 1983. 

We are offering 4 different sponsorship packages, as well as an overall naming rights  
package, that aids in making this event successful, along with providing you and your 

company with an opportunity to be a part of the wholesome event. Choose from one of the 
following sponsor levels to join in on this very worthwhile cause. 

I __________________, on be half of _______________________________ would  

like to be a part of HIGH HOPES WEEKEND. Our selected sponsor level is selected below. 

Contact Phone#__________________, Email_____________________________ 

  Spare $500 
Business logo appears on all printed and social media promotions. 
Meet and greet with pro bowlers Friday Night. 

     Strike $1000 
Receive everything a Spare Donor would.  PLUS Lane Sponsorship with signage. You and 4 other 

guests will be welcomed to bowl, meet and greet with the pro bowlers Friday night. 

  Hambone $1500 
Receive everything a Strike Donor would.  PLUS additional 5 other guests will be welcomed to bowl, 

meet and greet with the pro bowlers Friday night. Along with an invitation for 2 people 
to our pro staff dinner Saturday night. 

     12 Back $2500 
Receive everything a Hambone Donor would.  PLUS  receive an additional lane 

sponsorship, and additional 5 guests will be welcomed to bowl, meet and greet with 
the pro bowlers Friday night, and 2 additional guest to join our pro staff dinner, 

      Saturday night. 

    Honor Series $5000 
Naming rights to the weekend with lane sponsorship and signage for 2 lanes on lanes 
17 & 18 (middle of the center). Your business will headline all print and social media 
promotions. You and 19 guests will be welcomed to bowl, meet and greet with pro 

bowlers Friday night and have invitation to our pro staff dinner.  
 

If you or your business would like to help support THE HIGH HOPES FOUNDATION, 
or have questions, Feel free to contact either of the following: 

Steve Hardy, General Manager of Yankee Lanes: shardy@yankeelanesent.com 
            Jack Batchelder : jbatcheder@yankeelanesent.com 
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